
  

Submit comment on Transmission Development Forum   

  

Nextera Energy comments on the July 2024 Transmission Development Forum.   

 

Following up on the CAISO TDF call, I would like to follow up on the below question: 

1. PG&E’s Tesla 500 kV circuit breaker 642 & 542 overstress upgrade has been delayed once more 
from June 2025 to August 2025; this upgrade was initially set to be in-service in June of 2024 
but was delayed due to supply chain issues delaying the breakers.  

a.  PG&E confirmed the breakers have been delivered and that work is planned to begin in 
November, so why is the in-service date pushed another two months? 

 


